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Lead Recovery Working Bee Guidelines 
 

The purpose of lead recovery working bees is to remove all visible lead from the range surface.  

This will reduce the amount of lead that has the potential to wash into waterways or 
otherwise be taken off the range unknowingly by members.  

This does not include the silhouette mounds as they are a “safe storage area” for lead deposits 
and they should not be disturbed. 
 

THE FOLLOWING GUIDELINES SHOULD BE STRICTLY ADHERED TO AND REGARDED AS 
POLICY FROM THE COMMITTEE. 
 

1.   Gloves should always be worn while handling lead. 

2.   Only visible lead on the range surface can be recovered/removed (no digging). 

3.   At no time is lead to be recovered/removed from the silhouette mounds unless it can be 
easily reached from the firing line side of the rail. 

4.   There is absolutely no walking on the silhouette mounds for any reason. 

5.   All recovered/removed lead must be weighed and recorded. This applies to the working 
bees, or any time lead is collected from the range. 

 
Juniors and women of childbearing age are not to participate in lead recovery 
due to the potential health hazards. 

 


